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Reference: Application

Please provide a list that for each response to a Request for Information (CA-NLH-001 to CA-
NLH-069) shows the name(s) of the individual(s) who prepared, or take(s) responsibility for, the

response.

The responses to requests for information filed regarding Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s
2022 Capital Budget Application are the responses of the organization and were generally
prepared through collaboration amongst a number of individuals throughout the organization.
Robert Collett, Vice President, Engineering Services & Technology has signed an affidavit
confirming the information to be true to the best of his knowledge, taking responsibility for the

information contained within.



